From: Dick, Jolleen IRR:EX

To: Sas, Jonathan [RR:EX

Subject: FOI Record

Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 1:40:59 PM
Importance: High

Jolleen Dick | Executive Assistant to the Honourable Scott Fraser | Ministry of Indigenous Relations
and Reconciliation | 1-250-812-5247

From: French, Shawna IRR:EX

Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 11:13 AM

To: Dick, Jolleen IRR:EX

Subject: FW: 44069 FW: Follow-up meeting with Hon. Scott Fraser
Importance: High

Agree with the advice below.s.13

Thanks,

Shawna French
Director, Executive Operations
Deputy Ministers Office

Ministry of Indigenous Relations & Reconciliation

aaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaa

5th Floor - 2957 Jutland

Victoria BC

Phone: 250 356-6330

Cell: 250-213-7671

mailto: Shawna.French@gov.be.ca

From: IRR Correspondence Unit IRR:EX

Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 10:37 AM

To: French, Shawna IRR:EX

Subject: FW: 44069 FW: Follow-up meeting with Hon. Scott Fraser
Importance: High

Advice from Rob D:

1) Should the Minister take the meeting. s.13

2) If no should it be directed to staff level.s.13

3) If yes, is there any timing implications to be aware of.

4) If no should we send written response to the request. S-13
s.13

Kim Ponchet

Correspondence Team Lead

Ministry of Indigenous Relations & Reconciliation
Phone: 250-953-3531
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From: Roberts, Connie A IRR:EX

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 3:41 PM

To: Minister, IRR IRR:EX

Subject: 44069 FW: Follow-up meeting with Hon. Scott Fraser
Importance: High

From: Will McMartin [mailto:will@compositepublicaffairs.ca]
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 1:47 PM

To: Roberts, Connie A IRR:EX

Cc: Sue Hammell

Subject: Follow-up meeting with Hon. Scott Fraser

Dear Connie:

This email is being dictated by Sue Hammell, who is following-up on a January 25 meeting in
Vancouver between Hon. Fraser and Brian Titus, the Chief Operating Officer of the First
Nations Financial Management Board. Participating on a conference call during the meeting
was the Hon. Carole James and a number of other provincial government officials.

The minister, Hon. Fraser, was scheduled to go to Ottawa the next day - and he requested that
we follow-up with him so he could share with us an update on progress the federal
government is making on a proposed regulation to Section 141 of the First Nations Fiscal
Management Act.

Brian (and Sue) will be in Victoria in the evening of March 6 and for most of the day on
March 7. Would it be convenient for the Hon. Fraser to briefly meet with Brian and Sue to
follow-up on the minister's trip to Ottawa? Or, if not, could we arrange for another date to
meet again with Hon. Fraser?

I thank you in advance for any consideration you give to our request. Sue's number is 604-
765-8847.

Will McMartin

President

Composite Public Affairs Inc.

Office: (604) 385-0946

Cell: (604) 828-3503

Suite 7, 19102 27th Avenue

Surrey, BC, V3Z 5T1
www.compositepublicaffairs.ca
www.compositepublicaffairsevents.com
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